
The 2016-2017 hiring campaign for the international 
Bézout masters
program is now open until May 31st. It aims at attracting 
excellent
students in mathematics or computer science (or both) 
from foreign
institutions willing to pursue their studies in Université 
Paris Est at
the master level. The best students will be invited to join 
the PhD
program of the Doctoral School MSTIC (Mathematics, 
Sciences and
Information and Communication Technology) of 
Université Paris-Est. The
laureates will receive a (10 months) grant of about 1200 
Euro per month and
will be proposed a room on campus.

The details of the program and a link to the application 
website can be
found here.

http://bezout.univ-paris-est.fr/en/master-s-program/

http://bezout.univ-paris-est.fr/en/master-s-program/


For any further information you may contact Romain 
Dujardin
(romain.dujardin@u-pem.fr).

mailto:romain.dujardin@u-pem.fr
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